
The Lake Arts Council invites you to attend the 1st Annual Dogwood 

Art Fest. We’re proud to present this show for the first time in Lake 

Ozark, MO. The Ozark Brush and Palette Club previously hosted this 

show in Camdenton, MO.  

The Dogwood Art Fest is the kickoff show for Spring! The talented 

members of the Ozark Brush and Palette Club will enter spring/

Dogwood themed pieces, and they’ll remain on display in the Lake 

Arts Council Office from April 18– 23, 2022.  

The Dogwood Art Fest display is free to visit during the Lake Arts 

Council office hours, 9– 2 PM Monday—Friday.  

For more info; call 573-964-6366 OR 

email us at 

administrator@artsatthelake.com.  
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